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Dear parents and carers, 

My apologies for the lack of newsletter last week.   

It was good to have the OFSTED Inspector finally arrive as we have been waiting for around a term and a half for 

their visit.  I am not able to give any information from the inspection until the report is published by OFSTED, and it 

is hoped that this will be in around 4-5 weeks.  

The Year 6 pupils did amazingly last week too and I was very proud of them all.  We don’t see the SATS results until  

5th July and I hope to be able to send them home to parents by the end of that week. 

Now that we are able to welcome visitors back in to school, I would like to know your view about whether you 

would prefer Parent/Carer evenings to be online or face to face.  If we were to stay with online, we would offer a 

further open afternoon so you can see your child’s learning.   Please can I have your views via the survey at the end 

of this newsletter by 3pm on Wednesday 25th May.  Our Parent/carer meetings will be held on 8th and 9th June 

2022. 

Have a lovely weekend. 

Miss Shaw 

 

 

 

 

 
E-Safety 

What Parents Need to Know about Discord 

 Published 18th May 2022 
A free online safety guide on Discord. 

Discord is a free app which allows users to communicate in real time via text, video or voice chat. 
Available on desktop and mobile devices, it was originally designed to help gamers cooperate – but has 
evolved into a more general networking platform for a range of online communities, discussing topics like 
TV series, music, Web3 and more. Discord is organised around closed groups, referred to as ‘servers’. To 
join a server, users must be invited or provided with a unique link. It’s a space for users to interact with 
friends, meet others with shared interests and collaborate in private online — but it’s also a place where 
young people can be exposed to risks if the right precautions aren’t taken. 

In the guide, you'll find tips on a number of potential risks such as cyberbullying, predators and 
inappropriate content. 

https://nationalonlinesafety.com/guides/discord-2022 

 

https://nationalonlinesafety.com/guides/discord-2022


The Grove Newsletter 

 
 

Newsletter 29 20/05/22 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Class Name % attendance from Monday 16th May – Friday 20th May 
The Aviary 69% 
Gosling 95% 

Wren 86% 
Ostrich 91% 
Kookaburra 98% 

Flamingo 93% 
Woodpecker 92% 

Toucan 95% 
Hummingbird 91% 

Whole School 92% 
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Rosettes at achievement assembly have been presented to: 

Friday 20th May  

Toucan: Katelyn, Raaida 

Hummingbird: Jack, Seren 

Woodpecker: Joshua, Eshaal 

Flamingo: Jonathan, Yunus 

Kookaburra: Noah, Alisha 

Ostrich: Layla, Izzy 

Wren: Alan, Yuan-Yuan 

Gosling: Abid, Nahad 

Aviary: Muhayaddin, Zach 
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PARENT / CARER MEETING SURVEY – JUNE 2022 
 

 Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

My child(ren) 
is/are in 
Year(s): 

       

 

 

 Online via TEAMS* By phone call* Face to face 

I would prefer parent 
/ carer meetings to 
be: 

   

 

*with an additonal open afternoon to see my child’s work 


